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BULLETIN No. 1

Following the many questions asked during the race weekend in Hungary regarding the Neutralization of the Parc Fermé between
superpole and race, or between races, we would like to send you an extract from the FIA ETRC Sporting regulations regarding
this issue.

8.4) Parc Fermé:

Any competitor who wishes to have the Parc Fermé regulations neutralised for his truck after the Super Pole or races 1 and 3
must submit a written request to the Stewards of the meeting via the Technical Delegate. Such a request must be submitted no
later than 10 minutes after the results are published. The granting of this neutralisation is at the discretion of the Stewards and
each competitor affected will start the next session from the back of the grid.
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e Vo d Copy to: The Competitors
The Stewards
The Clerk of the Course
The Secretary of the Competition
The Technical Delegate
The Press Delegate
The Timekeepers
The Official Notice Board
The Promoter Office
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